Standing Rock Cemetery

Minutes of the Regular Meeting

April 8, 2021
The regular meeting of Standing Rock Cemetery Trustees was held at the cemetery office on Thursday April 8, 2021. Trustee Keith Benjamin called the meeting to order at 4:05p.m. with trustee Leo Lux, Mike DeLeone & Jean Chrest Clerk –treasurer & Bill Rudloski.
 The minutes from the March 2021 meeting were presented. Trustee DeLeone moved and Mr. Benjamin seconded to approve the minutes. Passed. 

The financial statement for March 2021 was presented. Trustee Lux moved to accept the financial statement. Trustee Benjamin seconded. Motion passed. The vouchers were presented. Mr. Benjamin moved and Mr. Lux seconded to approve the vouchers for payment. Motion Passed.

Bill Rudloski from the city engineer’s office spoke to the board regarding replacement of the wall. He left a catalog of the types of brick they are considering. He estimates the project will cost the city between $70K -$100K.

Ms. Chrest presented a millage increase of .2 mill. These funds would enable the cemetery to replace roads, maintain trees & replace old equipment as well as bring salaries up to prepare for a $15 minimum
 wage. Trustee Benjamin moved to set the Joint Agenda (attached) scheduled for May 5, 2021. Michael DeLeone seconded. Trustee Lux: Yes Motion approved.
Trustee DeLeone reviewed the fuel reports.

 The next regular meeting will be Thursday May 13, 2021
Meeting Adjourned

_______________________________________________________________________

Keith Benjamin, Chairman                                                   Jean Chrest, Clerk-treasurer
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